
          Capt. John Joslin, Jr. Chapter Daughters of the American Revolution    

wishes to show our gratitude and honor Vietnam Veterans by presenting a      

lapel pin and certificate. Our chapter presented over ninety pins and certificates 

last October at Vietnam Veterans Appreciation Night and  additional pins and         

certificates March 29, at “Welcome Home Vietnam Veterans Day” in Sterling. 

           As one of many Commemorative Partners participating under the          

direction of The United States of America Vietnam War Commemoration, this 

honor may be presented to all Veterans who served on active duty during the 

span of November 1, 1955 to May 15, 1975, regardless of location. Refer to 

www.VietnamWar50th.com.  

           This ceremony will take place at 11:30 AM on Saturday, November 5, 

2016 at Carter Park, Leominster. Joe Firmani initiated “The Wall That Heals” 

coming to our city. The City of Leominster Vietnam Veterans of America 

Chapter #116 will ceremoniously open “The Wall That Heals” to the public on 

November 3 at 9:00 AM. Please check the City of Leominster website for the 

complete schedule of times for all ceremonies. 

           IMPORTANT: Please contact Chapter Chairman, Elaine Perreault, at 

elaineperr@verizon.net or telephone 978 537-0850 by October 27 if you wish 

to receive this one of a kind pin and certificate.  

 

               “Capt. John Joslin, Jr. Chapter NSDAR is not a part of, or endorsed by, the Department of Defense.” 
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